Grand Jury

County of San Joaquin
Courthouse
222 East Weber Avenue-Room 303
Stockton, California 95202
(209)468-3855

July 26, 2011

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Tiffany Anderson

2 N. Avena Av.

Lodi, CA 95240

Dear Ms. Anderson:

The 2011-12 San Joaquin County Civil Grand Jury has received your letter regarding
San Joaquin County Mosquito and Vector Control District.

Your complaint was reviewed the entire membership of the Grand Jury. The matter has
been referred to the appropriate jury committee for further study, and action, if
warranted, will be taken at the conclusion of the review. You may be contacted by a
member of the Grand Jury to obtain additional information regarding your complaint.

Because activities of the Civil Grand Jury are conducted with strict confidentiality, we
will not be able to inform you as to whether your concern is assigned for a full
investigation. Only upon completion of an investigation and issuance of a final report
would information be provided to your regarding the Grand Jury’s follow-up. If you
complaint is not afforded a fuli investigation or if our investigation finds no substantiation
of your complaint, a final report wili not be issued.

Sincerely, :
Carla Cole

Foreperson
San Joaquin County Civii Grand Jury

CC:tlm




